
 

Your Works are Wonderful . . .
I know this full well. Psalm 139:14b
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Spelling Week 11 (December 12-16) 

surrounded	 	 skiing		
swimming	 	 loving		
studied	 	 traveling	 	 carried	 	
trading	 	 bragged	 	 worried	 	
beginning	 	 exciting	
finished	 	 laughed	
quickest	 	 weaker	
tiniest		 	 lonelier	
expanded	 	 loneliest

Challenge Words: 

rowdiest	 listener		
finishing	 mightier	
planned

Dates to Note: 
*Dec. 18-22: Bring in Secret 
Santa gifts. *See note on 
next page. 

*Dec. 22: Last Day of 
Classes Before Christmas 
Break; Dismissal @  2:00

Bible Memory		 	 	 	
5a.calvinchristian.mb.ca/faith/ 

The two verses due Thursday, December 15:	 	 	 	 	
(Previous verses) . . . 5 The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not 
overcome it. 6 There was a man sent from God whose name was John.    John 1:1-6

Monday,      
December 11

Tuesday,     
December 12

Wednesday, 
December 13

Thursday,   
December 14

Friday,       
December 15

Day 3 

Collegiate Visit

Day 4 Day 5 Day 6 

BMV John 1:1-6 

Hot Dog Lunch

Day 1 

more on the next page

mailto:coyles@calvinchristian.mb.ca
http://5a.calvinchristian.mb.ca
http://5a.calvinchristian.mb.ca/faith/


5A Secret Santa 
The students have expressed interest in participating in a 
Secret Santa gift exchange.  They will draw names on 
Monday and are eager to buy or make a gift for their 
classmates. 
Here are a few guidelines: 
• Our price limit is $10. 
• Homemade gifts should be made with care and concern.   
• Gifts can be brought to school early to make sure no 

one forgets on the exchange day. 
• We will exchange gifts on December 22.  Gifts can be brought to school 

anytime between December 18 and 20. 
Please let me know if spending $10 is an issue for your family.  We will make 
other arrangements as we do not want anyone to be left out because of 
financial concerns. 
Thanks for helping your child participate in the spirit of giving. 

Collegiate Market 
On Monday, December 11, the Gr 4-6 classes will be travelling to the collegiate campus to 
hear a band performance.  While we are there, business students will have shops set up with 
snacks or items for purchase.  If you are willing, you can send money with your child to 
purchase something from the market.  I am including a photo with the flyers of each shop so 
you are able to see what is available. 
More guidelines (      ): 
• This is completely optional.  Please do not feel any pressure to send money with your child.  

You have my permission to say no. 
• Please discuss with your child what he or she would like to buy and send only enough 

money for those items. OR If you want to let your child choose at the time, please discuss 
a budget or spending limit with them. 

• The teachers are suggesting sending no more than $20. 
Thanks for considering this opportunity for our collegiate students.
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